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          PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 

FROM:    Bryan Boyce, Road and Bridge Superintendent 

 
DATE: October 25, 2018 
 
EVENT: Richland Road Closure 
 

FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
 

The Boone County Road and Bridge Department will be installing new 
cross road culvert pipes on Richland Road between N. Broadview Court 
and N. Sunshine Drive. 
 
Weather permitting, work will begin on Monday October 29th and will 
be completed by Tuesday October 30th. Work will take place during the 
hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  Citizens will need to use an alternate 
route.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation as we improve the storm drainage in 
this area.   If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone 
County Road & Bridge at 573-449-8515. 
 

 


